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Welcome to The Vale’s  Newsletter, we hope you 

enjoy! 

The Vale 
Newsletter 

 



BIRTHDAYS WE CELEBRATED THIS 

MONTH!! 

 

 

 

 

    

   

MAC RECEIVED HER TELGRAM FROM KING 

CHARLES CONGRATULATIONS  

  

  

 

  

  

 

 



JASMINE PERFORMED FOR OUR XMAS 

PARTY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR RESIDENTS REALLY ENJOYED 

PLAYING THE PARTS IN JASMINES XMAS 

SHOW 

 



CHRISTMAS DAY AT THE VALE 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                            

                                                        

            

 

                       

                       

 



Christmas dinner at The 

Vale 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 



Shilpa our HCA recently returned to India on 

maternity leave has been in touch to announce 

the safe arrival of her lovely baby girl. We 

would all like to say a big congratulations to 

Shilpa and her family. 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

Adrienne enjoying 1 of her  Christmas presents  

 

 

 

 

 



A Big thankyou to everyone that supported 

over the Christmas period with donations it is 

much appreciated, Unfortunately Gracie will 

be leaving the activities post as from 

February. We have Stacie taking over the 

role, she has lots of exciting things planned 

and hopefully you will join us all in 

supporting Stacie the best we can. 

 

 

Lastly thankyou to all for your continued 

support. Happy new year to everyone. 

 

 

 



The vale 

191 Willington Street 
Maidstone Kent 

ME15 8ED 
 

Tel: 01622 762332 

 

Fax: 01622 75115 

 

Email; 

 

caz@charinghealthcare.co.uk 
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